
Contact: Kawasaki City Citizens' and Cultural Affairs Bureau Community Promotion Department 
Cooperation and Coordination Section
25kyodo@city.kawasaki.jp (MAIL) 044-200-3708 (TEL) 044-200-3800 (FAX)

This event is organized by city 
office workers who aim to 
promote the interaction of 

people in local communities.

We welcome you 
and your family to 

join us

3-4min walk from  JR
Musashi-Kosugi Station

Special 
thanks 

・International Parents and Infants
Cross Cultural Group [Koala]

Date＆Time

Venue

Target

Reservations

12/22(Sun) 2024 

Nakahara Civic Hall Meeting 
Room 3 & 4 (2F)

Children (under 6) and their parents

Admission 
fee

Free

Reservation is not required

Note: 50 yen per child required if you attend the 
hand/foot stamp art (First 30 arrivals)

On the day of the event, please come to the 
venue directly.

10:00 AM to 12:00 PM

Community 
renovation 

project・Hippo Family Club


